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does that?

did you know

PTOthe

our next PTO Meeting is

Tuesday, october 15th,  at

8:15am in the auditorium.

Hope to see you there!!!

Monthly Teacher 
Appreciation Events 

In September, we
treated our  teachers 
to coffee & donuts! 

Volunteer

. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 

. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 

Name:

Children:

“I love being a mom to two soccer
loving boys. I like to bake, organize

and serve.”

Alana Greene
Volunteer

 Favorite PTO
Event/Activity:

I like them all but my favorites are probably
movie night and Fun Festival! 

Favorite 
Bible Verse: John 16:33

2 boys - a 4th and 7th grader
Position:

 MEET YOUR

PTO

. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  

Did you know that every year, a PTO member reaches
out to all of our teachers to gather their updated

classroom wishlists and organizes them to be available
to families? If you’re looking for a meaningful way to
bless your child’s teacher, simply scan the QR code
below to view their most updated Amazon wishlist.

. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .

 

lease urn ver

1st qtr. celebration 
October 10th, 9:00am - 1:00PM
pre-order OR send $ with your 

student on this day, TO 
purchase a frozen treat! 

pre-Pay closes at 8:30 Pm on Oct. 9th 

Thanks to everyone who
participated in the Harris Teeter/lowes
food campaign and linked their cards to
WCA!! We had 291 receipts turned in! 

Our pizza party winners are:
early ed/elementary School: Mrs. Burchette 

Middle/High School: Mrs. Powell 
 **you can still link your cards if you haven’t

already done so.**

UPCOMING EVENTS

**Volunteers needed!! 
Please scan the QR code below to sign-up! **

. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 



FOR REMIND
MESSAGES: 

TEXT- 
@WCAPTO24

TO 
81010

Take a minute TO "like" AND
"FOLLOW" us on Facebook &

INSTAGRAM!

COURTNEY ANDERSON
EMAIL: pto@wcatrojans.org

OR 
SCAN THE QR CODE TO

SUBMIT 
A SIGN-UP FORM 

 INTERESTED IN
BECOMING INVOLVED
IN WESLEYAN'S PTO? 

HAVE NEW FUN &
FRESH IDEAS TO

SHARE? CONTACT:

. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .

   Thanks to everyone who came & supported the WCA PTO for Chick-fil-a
Spirit Night! It was a huge success and we enjoyed seeing everyone! 

“Baby,” Chick-fil-a’s mascot treated us with a surprise visit to invite everyone
to come dine with us that evening! I think the middle & high schoolers enjoyed

the visit as much, if not more, than our elementary schoolers!

SPIRIT NIGHTSPIRIT NIGHT

Our next Spirit night will be November 5th, so go mark your calendars! 
More details to come. 


